
Child Internet Safety Class Being Offered by NPBPD 

Almost all children today have access to the Internet through schools, libraries, 
community centers, or their home. Children are using the internet more than ever 
before. Many schools incorporate the Internet into their curriculum and encourage 
online research for projects. But that’s not all kids are doing online. They also 
email, chat with friends through instant messenger and in chat rooms, play games, 
create websites and web blogs, and just surf the net. 
 
Even as kids grow savvier in their use of the Internet, it can still be a dangerous 
place. The good news is that most dangers can be avoided if children and their 
parents learn about smart Internet use.  The North Palm Beach Police Department 

is partnering with the National Center for Missing and Exploited Children to present an Internet Safety 
Class for parents and youth ages tween-teen.  The presentation will be held at the North Palm Beach 
Library in the Obert  Room on March 12, 2015 at 5:00 p.m.  

6th Annual Support Our Troops 10K/5K/Kids 
Run  March 21st at 7:30 am 
 
Course begins at Anchorage Park.  Walkers are wel-
come in the 5K. All proceeds from this event go to sup-
ply “care packages” for the men & women serving in our 
armed forces.                   
         Register online at www.active.com 
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED to help set up, monitor the 
course, and a host of other activities. 
Call 351-8459. 


